
 

 

Recruitment of Voice Coach for the Treble Choir 
 

The Music Department of St. Paul’s Co-educational College is looking for suitable part-time 

Voice Coach or service provider for the Treble Choir. 

 

The ideal candidate should: 

 Be an experienced voice coach 

 Have appropriate tertiary qualification  

 Have at least 3 years of experience working with school choirs 

 Be motivated by work in the education field, and work well in a team environment 

 

Applicants are invited to apply by submitting an application letter together with resume 

showing current and expected salary by email to recruit@spcc.edu.hk or by post to The 

Principal, St. Paul’s Co-educational College, 33 MacDonnell Road, Hong Kong. 

Please mark “Confidential” and specify the post you apply for on the envelope. Only 

shortlisted candidates will be invited for an interview. Candidates will be required to 

undergo Sexual Conviction Record Check (SCRC).  
(All enquiries and applications will be treated in strict confidence and only used for employment related purposes.) 

 


